
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rede Advisers Ltd – WE ARE ON THE MOVE!  
 
We are excited to announce that we are moving back into the city.  
 
The two Nexia accounting offices (Russley and City) are moving together under one roof and they have 
invited Rede Advisers to join them. The combined Nexia/Rede offices will have approximately 90 staff. 
 

 
 

From 1 April 2017, we will be moving to the newly constructed offices at 
Level 4, 123 Victoria Street (close to Bealey Avenue)  
 

What will this mean for you?  
 No change in phone or email contact details  

 Fantastic client parking  

 Central location close to other professional practices, city shopping and entertainment  

 
Significant effort has been put into ensuring clients enjoy easy access and parking in the area of the city 
that is fast becoming an exciting professional and entertaining location.  
 
We will be in touch again closer to the move.  
 

www.rede.co.nz  
 
 

 


